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black! 

It has been great to see our clubs restarting this week and what a lot of clubs we have on!  All clubs are 
now full and we have made note of those who have not been able to get a place for next time.  It is 
Harvest next week and we are looking to support our local foodbank so will be collecting tins and long 
shelf-life foods to help those in need.  Have a lovely weekend – God Bless! 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Y1 – Bradley Buckley      

Y2 – Kai Hanson-Standring           

Y3 – Lydia Lilley 

Y4 –Daisy Strachan O’Donnell 

Y5 – Sophie Baron 

Y6 – Jaxon Wormald             
 

 

Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 
If you would like to volunteer to help out and provide fun activities for the 

children whilst raising money, please speak to Mr Crabtree or Mrs Blezard 

 Breakfast Club 

 

(open register) 
Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

Last week’s best attendance is 

Year 3  

with 99.2% - BRILLIANT! 

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Yr 6 visit to Whitworth High School 
Our Yr 6 pupils went to look around our neighbouring high school last 

week and had a great time experiencing what they might do next year. 

   
Applications for all secondary places are now open and it is important 

that you complete the online form by the closing date of 31st October 

2021.  If you have any difficulties or would like to ask any questions, 

please speak to Mr Crabtree or a member of school staff. 
 

Celebration Assemblies 
Our regular Friday Celebration Assemblies started again last week and for 

this week’s assembly we have taken the decision to invite parents.  We are 

trying to keep numbers low so please only attend if your child is receiving an 

award.  We would ask that a maximum of two members of the family attend 

and that ALL visitors MUST WEAR MASKS.  

As previous, these assemblies start promptly at 2:30pm. 

Please remember also that we do not allow photographs to be taken 

within school for Safeguarding reasons – Thank You. 

     Thank You, Mr Crabtree 

 
Parent Governor 

Please speak to either Mr Crabtree or our Chair of Governors, Mr Dan Baron, 

if you are interested in the vacancy we have on our Governing Body. 

 

           PE in School 
 

Please remember that school uniform should be worn EVERY 
DAY but on PE days we are asking for BLACK trainers and 

BLACK tracksuit/jogging bottoms 
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